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Dear Planning Department,   
 
I strongly object to the proposed Brooklands Farm development, yet another huge housing development in the 
Whitstable area leading to loss of countryside and wildlife along with more strain on already creaking local 
infrastructure including roads, healthcare, drainage and sewage.  
 
This continual usage of agricultural farmland for new build housing estates surrounding the town is completely 
unsustainable and needs to stop. 
 
Yours,  
T. Armitage 
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